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Principal’s Pen 
  
 We wanted to be sure to inform all of our families that due to the recent holiday, report cards will be 
delayed being sent home by one school day. All report cards will be sent home to families on Monday, 
November 18th for your review prior to parent/teacher conferences on Monday, November 25th.  

This year, MSES will be collecting aluminum can tabs for Ronald McDonald House Charities. Their 
mission is keeping families together and near the medical care they need through a network of local Chapters. 
If you would like to donate tabs to the Ronald MacDonald House Charities, please send tabs to MSES in care 
of Mrs. Dorr. Thank you in advance for your generosity!  

Throughout the year, please do not hesitate to contact teachers, Mrs. Lovell or myself with questions or 
concerns that may arise.  When we work together, students will have a great year! 
 

Mill Stream Elementary School 
Phone 634-3121        Fax 634-4294 

Julie Kimball, Principal 
 
 
 
 

Dates to Remember . . . 
 
November 18th   Report Cards Go Home 
November 21st   School Board Meeting at 7:00 p.m. 
November 25th   Parent/Teacher Conferences 
November 26th-29th  No School-Thanksgiving Break 
December 5th   School Board Meeting at 7:00 p.m. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Hat Day 
 
Students are welcome to wear 

hats on Fridays with a 
donation of $1.00 for our  

Civil Rights Team and other 
good causes. 

 

PTG News 
It’s Almost Craft Fair Time!!!! 
We hope to see you at our 10th annual Holiday Craft Fair on November 23rd. Get an early start on your Christmas shopping. 
There are sure to be treasures for everyone!  Don’t forget to stop by the 6th grade food booth to help them earn money for their 
end of the year trip. You will also want to check out the MSES Scholarship Basket raffles. The baskets look amazing! All 
proceeds from the raffle go toward our PTG High School Scholarship Program. 
 
If you are bringing in baked goods for the craft fair, please turn them into the office on Friday, December 22nd 
by 3pm.  Thank you in advance. 
 
Canvas and Cookies 
A flyer is being sent home about our Family Painting Event.  “Canvas and Cookies” will take place Sunday, 
December 8th from 3:00-5:00pm.  This event does have pre-registration and a cost.  Space will fill up quickly, 
so please return your paperwork/payment as soon as possible.  (Last day to submit registrations will be 
December 2nd.) PTG volunteers will provide childcare for children 3 and older at a cost of $5.  If you have any 
questions, please email Brandi at bireland@aol.com for assistance.  
 
Workshop Day Teacher Luncheon 
We would like to thank the many families that have volunteered to make something for the teacher lunch buffet on 
the day of conferences.  It will be very appreciated! 
 
 
 

Cold Weather Reminder 
 
Please be sure your child is prepared to play outside on cold days 

as students go outside if the temperature is 10 degrees or 
warmer with the wind chill. Thank you! 

 
 
 
 
 
 


